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NOTE: 

We still need someone to provide a Wednesday night meal for 

the Children & Youth Ministries on June 6th.  Sign-up on the 

sheet posted on the Youth Bulletin board and specify the 

meal that will be provided.  That will be the last night for 

meals until school resumes. 

Welcome our New Member::  (already in directory) 
 

Elaina Willard 
6059 Seldon Pond Road 
Gloucester, VA 23061 

NOTE  

The church office will be closed on Memorial Day,  

Monday, May 28th. 

Sports Camp is coming!   
June 18—22, 2018 

VACTION BIBLE SCHOOL will be Monday, July 9th—Friday, 
July 13th.  The sign-up sheet is located in the Narthex.  We will have 
an interest meeting on Sunday, June 10th immediately following the 
worship service to hand out all materials to group leaders. 

Madison Gandee 
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Advertising Help Needed for Sports Camp!   
We will be meeting at GPBC on Saturday, June 2nd to distribute  

fliers to Businesses in the community.  If you are interested in  

helping, but are unable to come on June 2nd, please contact  

Pauline Littell at 804-815-8030 or Paige Belvin at 804-824-1217.  

Fliers will also be available at the Information Center in the Narthex 

to distribute in neighborhoods. 
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